

CITY OF BOSTON OFFICE OF THE MAYOR CITY HALL, BOSTON

January 3, 1975

c/o St. Augustine's School 526 Lowell Street Lawrence, MA 01841

Dear Marc:

Thank you very much for your letter and your kind thoughts about being a gift of peace. If all of us were to share the same thoughts as you do, I'm sure the world would be a much better place to live in. But sometimes people become afraid, and think and do things that they later regret. We can all learn from your wisdom.

I hope you had a very merry Christmas, Marc, and I wish you the best for the new year.

Sincerely,

Kevin H. White Mayor

KHW: am